



Thursday 12th June 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

We're now busy preparing for this year's **Summer Fayre** which will take place on **Friday 18**th **July**, **3.30** - **5pm**. As usual, we do rely on the community and school spirit to make the occasion and are anticipating some fabulous donations as prizes for our *G*rand Raffle. Tickets for this will go on sale on classroom doors from Monday 16th June at a cost of £1 per strip and will also be on sale at the Fayre.

The event will include stalls such as the tombola, raffle, refreshments and wine and water, as well as fun on the bouncy castle.

In addition, all our classes will soon be busy making something wonderful for you to buy on their class stalls. Each class will require some support from their parents to help the children run their stall in a competition to make the most money, so please speak to your child's class teacher if you feel able to help out. The winning team will be announced in school during the following week and will be rewarded with a treat of their choice before the end of term.

We will also need cake donations on the day of the Fayre for our cake stall. If you are able to bake - brilliant! If not, donations of shop-bought cakes (larger for cutting, or individual) would also be gratefully received. Please make individual donations no larger than enough to fill one dinner-sized plate, and remember to label up all containers/plates clearly with your child's name and class if you wish them to be returned to you (this includes lids of Tupperware). Many thanks!

Non School Uniform Day

Friday 11th July is a non-uniform day in aid of the Fayre. On this day, we are asking all Maun children to bring a tombola/raffle prize or bottle donation for our bottle tombola/wine and water stall. (If

you wish to send in both - even better!) Bottle donations must be unopened and could be anything from a bottle of shampoo, wine or pop, to a bottle of tomato sauce. A tombola or raffle donation could be a great way of finding a new home for an unwanted gift for you!









As always, we would be very grateful of any help on the day. This would include jobs such as wrapping lucky dip prizes, sorting and labelling tombola prizes and helping to get the school ready by setting up stalls. Should you feel able to offer your support at any time on Friday 18th July, please indicate so on the slip below and return to school as soon as possible. (Other family members such as grannies and grandads are very welcome to come in and help too!)

Many thanks for your continued support - without your generous help, we would not be able to hold events such as the Summer Fayre. Please keep fingers crossed for good weather on the day. We look forward to seeing you all then.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ramsdale
Summer Fayre Leader
FAO Mrs Ramsdale re: Summer Fayre Help
I am able to help with preparations for the Fayre on Friday 18 th July as indicated below (please tick any which apply):
9.00am - 11.30am (During this time, we will be sorting and labelling prizes)
1.30pm - 3.25pm (During this time we will finish off organising prizes and begin preparing stalls etc.)
Or, if you are unable to commit for the whole of the sessions indicated above, please let us know
here what time you could offer:
not be preparing for the Fayre over the lunchtime period 11.30 - 1.30pm.)
Please print name:
Parent/carer/family member of:(child's name)

